
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                             

Dates for your diary 
 

Eid ul Adha – Monday 12th September 
 
Eid Non uniform/Eid Assembly/Eid 
parties - Wednesday 14th September 
 
In house pantomime: A twist in time – 
Tuesday 20th September  
 
 

 

 
  
 
 

 
Message from the Headteacher 
 

Welcome Back     

 
Welcome back after the summer holidays. I'm sure the children have had lots 

of fun and plenty of rest over the holidays. It hasn't been the warmest of 

summers, but the forecast is for plenty of sun over the coming weeks. 

Over the summer break, we have had a new library area created in the space 

outside the hall. Parents will be able to view this space during the parent's 

meetings in the next few weeks. School has had a thorough clean and some 

areas have had a fresh lick of paint. The doors at the Howard Street entrance 

will be fitted next Monday. The school refurbishment programme is almost 

complete but I do have some ideas for the outside area, so watch this space. 

Most of our families will be celebrating Eid next week. From the information I 

have ascertained, it is likely that Eid will fall on Monday 12th September. 

Monday has already been marked off as a holiday for Eid. If Eid does fall on 

Monday, we have decided to give children the Tuesday off for Eid as well. If 

Eid falls on Sunday, then all children will be expected to be in school on 

Tuesday 13th September. 

School Priorities 2016-17  

Our main school priorities this year will be: 
 Reading across school 

 Writing in upper KS2 (Y5 & Y6) 

 Y5 core subjects will continue to be a focus  

 Mathematics in Y2, Y3, Y4 and Y5 

 Spelling and phonics in EYFS and KS1 

 Attendance across school 

Your child's homework will focus on these areas during this academic 
year. 
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